
NOTICE 
The Fluvanna County School Board will hold a public hearing 
during the regularly scheduled meeting on Wednesday, Janu-
ary 13, 2021, starting at 6:30 p.m. The purpose of the public 
hearing is to hear from the community regarding the qualifica-

tions and characteristics they would like to see in the next Superintendent. 
We allow in-person public comments, one person at a time in the meeting area. Our 
capacity is 17 in the meeting area at this time. There will be a health screening once 
entering the building. All visitors are required to wear masks in the building at all 
times, including during public comments. Our meeting will be available on Facebook 
Live, Google Meet, and in BoardDocs. If you cannot attend, you may submit your 
public comments to public-comment@apps.fluco.org by noon on Wednesday. The 
meeting is located at 14455 James Madison Highway, Palmyra, VA


